Join us at

St Mary and St Peter Catholic Primary School
for our

Early Years Open Event

Date: Thursday 14th November 2024
Time: 15:45-16:45pm

If you are looking at securing your child a place in either
our school Nursery commencing in January, April or
September 2025 or our Reception class commencing in
September 2025, please come along to meet our dedicated
Early Years team!
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If you would like further information or to register your interest in
the event, contact the school office on 01493 445117.



